Mark Wohlschlegel

From: FOIA <FOIA@sba.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 10:43 AM

To: Mark Wohlschlegel; Mark Wohlschlegel

Subject: FOIA Request 2013-00039

Attachments: 10.10.12 Small Business full-time Official-time personnel FOIA_clean.pdf

October 10, 2012

Mr. William Wilson

President

Americans for Limited Government
9900 Main Street

Suite 303

Fairfax, VA 22031

Re: FOIA-2013-00039
Dear Mr. William Wilson:

This office is in receipt of your October 10, 2012 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request seeking data on Agency
employees.

As this office operates in the appellate capacity, we refer initial requests to the program or field office that maintains the
information. Therefore, your request is being referred to Office of Human Resources Solutions for initial FOIA
processing. That office will respond directly to you with their initial FOIA review, fee assessment and disclosure
determinations. Any questions or inquiries should be directed to (202) 205-6240 or 4202.

Please feel free to contact me on (202) 401-8203 or at foia@sba.gov if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Lisa J. Babcock
Chief, Freedom of Information
Privacy Acts Office

From: Mark Wohlischlegel [mailto:mark@getliberty.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 10:27 AM

To: FOIA

Cc: Nathan Mehrens

Subject: Oct 10th Foia Request

See attached.

Thank you,



Mark A. Wohlschlegel II
Staff Attorney

Americans For Limited Government
9900 Main Street

Suite 303

Fairfax, Virginia 22031

703.383.0880 (ext. 125)

703.383.5288 (fax)
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